
What’s Happening in the 888  

 

Bungay School Campus Update 

We know there has been a lot of discussion about the potential upgrades to the Seymour High School 

Pool and Gymnasium in recent days.  While no one is denying that the improvements there are much 

needed, we also have been working on a plan to address the need for improvements and updating at 

Bungay School.   

Back in August, we created a Bungay School Needs Assessment Committee to review the existing 

condition of the school and to establish a plan to upgrade the school.  The Board of Selectpersons is 

scheduled to hear from the Committee in November and receive a report on their findings and what 

needs to be done.  We know HVAC upgrades are needed, as Bungay is the only school currently 

without full AC.  Once we hear from the Committee, we will take the necessary steps to move forward 

in creating a plan that best addresses the outstanding needs of the school.  Please know that Bungay 

School improvements are a priority.  If all goes to plan, our goal would be to address both projects 

under on school construction grant.    

 


